7 SEPTEMBER - 14 SEPTEMBER 2019
TIME TABLE

ST. MARY’S CATHEDRAL

5:00pm - 6:00pm Confession
6:00pm - Vigil Mass

Saturday:
7 September

8:00am Mass
9:30am Mass
11:00am  Mass with the
Cathedral Choir
5:00pm Mass with Youth
Music Group

Sunday:
8 September

Monday 8:00am Mass
9 September 11:00am - 12:00noon Confession
12:10pm Mass

Tuesday 8:00am Mass
10 September 11:00am - 12:00noon Confession
12:10pm Mass

Wednesday 8:00am Mass

11 September 11:00am - 12:00noon Confession
12:10pm Mass
7:30pm  Our Lady of the Miraculous

Medal Novena &
Benediction

Thursday 8:00am Mass
12 September 11:00am - 12:00noon Confession
12:10pm Mass

Friday 8:00am  Mass

13 September 11:00am  Holy Hour
11:00am - 12:00noon Confession
12:10pm  Mass

Feast of the Exaltation of the Holy Cross
Saturday 8:00am Mass
14 September

ST. CATHERINE LABOURE
Bedford Avenue Subiaco

8:30am Mass
ST. FRANCIS XAVIER
Windsor Street, East Perth
9:30am Mass
ALL SAINTS CHAPEL
Allendale Square, Perth

Monday to Friday 11:00am to 12noon Confessions
12:10pm Mass

Sunday

Sunday

ST MARY’S CATHEDRAL
Victoria Square, Perth, Western Australia
Tel: 9223 1350 Fax: 9221 1716
cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au
www.stmaryscathedralperth.com.au

Archbishop Timothy Costelloe SDB
Fr Sean Fernandez -sean.fernandez@perthcatholic.org.au
Fr Conor Steadman-conor.steadman@perthcatholic.org.au
Fr CJ Millen
Fr Garner Vergara - garner.vergara @perthcatholic.org.au

- ¢j.millen@perthcatholic.org.au

CELEBRANTS, COMMENTATORS AND READERS

Saturday, 14 September 2019
6:00 pm

Fr. Conor Steadman
(C) Angelina Gomez
(R} Manny Dodo-Balu

Sunday, 15 September 2019

8:00 am Fr, Garnher Vergara
(C) Eleanor le Coultre
(R) Damien Bowen
(R} Helen Ho
Fr. C I Miilen
{C} Pam Mattes
(R} Stephanie Schenk
{R) Valentina Fernandez
Bishop Don Sproxton
{C} Anna Rowe
{R) Barbara Van Reyk
{R) Phil Van Reyk
Fr. Sean Fernandez

{C) Christine Stewart
(R} Ashton Godfrey
{R} Revonne Godfrey

ST. CATHERINE
Fr. Sean Fernandez

ST. FRANCIS XAVIER

Fr. Garner Vergara

(R} Rosanne

(R} Grace

(EOM) Lourdes
Mass at St Francis Xavier is an interpreted Mass for the
hearing impaired.

CATHEDRAL SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS
1300 011 102
Anne Engelbrecht  sgol.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au
losephine Cabagyo sgoZ.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au
Janet Voon sgo.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au
Lyn Schwan sgo3.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au
Stephanie Schenk  sgod.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au

DEAN'S BIT - A group of young people from our parish has been working hard to raise funds and prepare for the
Australian Catholic Youth Festival. | invite you to get behind them. There is so much pressure on young peopie to
not practice their faith and be involved in the life of the church and | am heartened to witness the enthusiasm of
our youthful parishioners. The way they express and live their faith may not be the way that we do so, but that is
true for every age. We are called to encourage young people to explore their faith and to find their way of living
it and witnessing to it. We can encourage them to make their own unique and original contribution.

Pope Francis, in Christus Vivit, addressing encouraged young people to realise that they are called to something
greater. 'Ask the help of the Holy Spirit and confidently aim for the great goal of holiness,' he writes. In this way,
you will not be a photocopy. You will be fully yourself.” Let us help them to discover for themselves the joy of the
Gospel.

NATIONAL CHILD PROTECTION WEEK {1-7 SEPTEMBER) This aims to highlight the need for community and
family support in protecting children. The Catholic Archdiocese of Perth Safeguarding Program aims to help raise
awareness of our collective responsibility to support families and help children thrive. Our Safeguarding Officers
and the Catholic community as a whole, are committed to providing an environment free from harm. By building
stronger communities, we can create safer environments for children. Read more about the program on the
archdiocesan web site - perthcatholic.org.au And please support our safeguarding officers.

CATHEDRAL YOUTH - Our parish youth are fundraising to assist with tickets for the Australian Catholic Youth
Festival being held in Perth at the end of the year. This weekend they will be selling raffle tickets after the
Saturday evening and Sunday morning Masses. The tickets will be drawn after the 11am Mass. Price $2.00 per
ticket or $5.00 for 3. After the 11am Mass this Sunday 8" September they will run a sausage sizzle in the
Cathedral grounds. $5.00 for sausage sizzle and drink. Do support the young people of our parish. ACYF is a
great opportunity for them to encounter other young Catholics and grow in faith. '

CARITAS AUSTRALIA would like to thank you all for your generous support of Project compassion 2019 - give
Lent 100%. The total donation by the parish was $12,651.55. Your generosity has made it possible for Caritas

Australia to empower individuals and communities through education and transform their future and create
lasting change,

CELEBRATE THE FEAST OF OUR LADY’S BIRTH! - AVE MARIA RECITAL - Sunday 8" September 2:15pm - 3:30pm.
A bouquet of music for our Heavenly Mother as we celebrate the feast of her birth! Features soprano solos and
duets sung by Cathedral Cantors and organ solos played by all the Cathedral organists. Admission free.

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES - TWO CATHOLIC ARCHDIOCESE OF PERTH DIRECTORS - There are two
vacancies for Directors of Archdiocesan Agencies. One position is for the Director, Office of Christian
Initiation. This is a permanent position for 22.5 hours per week (0.60} commencing January 2020. Applications
close Friday 20 September 2019. The second position is for the Director, Catholic Youth Ministry. This position
is a full time, temporary, fixed term maternity leave position commencing December 2019 to August 2020.
Applications close Monday 23 September 2019. To receive the Job Description and submit your application
please email Julie, Manager Governance & Corporate Services: julie.fuge@perthcatholic.org.au

RACHEL'S VINEYARD, 8-10 NOVEMBER 2019 - Let God give you back your joy. Men, women, grandparents, and
others are invited to grieve their loss after abortion and be restored in a safe, spiritual and confidential small
group setting. Qualified counsellor available. Registrations close Friday 18 October. To find out more,
voicemail/text: 0490 956 745 or, or visit https://rachelsvineyardministriesperth.wordpress.com/ or emaik:
rachelsvineyardperthwa@gmail.com

KNIGHTS OF THE SOUTHERN CROSS SCHOLARSHIPS - The Trustee of the KSC Education Foundation Inc (a
project of the Knights of the Southern Cross) takes pleasure in again inviting applications from teachers of
Religious Education in Catholic Schools in Western Australia to undertake further study for units in religious
education and theology at the University of Notre Dame Australia in 2020. Application forms and further
information are available from: The Trustee, KSC Education Foundation Inc. PO Box 1048, South Perth WA 6951,
Tel (08) 9368 2503, Email: office.kscwa@perthcatholic.org.au, Website: www.kscwa.org.au,

Applications open on 30 August 20189, and close on 18 October 2019




